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To: Maryland Hospital’s Chief Financial Officers 

From: Dennis Phelps, Deputy Director, Audit & Integrity 

Date: November 20, 2023 

Re:  New Deadline - FY 2023 Debit Collection and Financial Assistance 
(DCFA) Schedule 

 

 

The new deadline for the FY 2023 Debit Collection and Financial Assistance 
(DCFA) schedule is December 20, 2023. Based on the feedback received during 
the DCFA webinar held on November 15, the HSCRC is revising the DCFA 
reporting instructions. The new reporting instructions will be sent to hospitals on 
or before December 6, 2023. 

If you have any questions, please contact Wayne Nelms at 
wayne.nelms2@maryland.gov. 


